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Hello,

Re: DA2020/1756

My understanding is the DA for 351 Barrenjoey Road (Grocer) has been approved by the planners at 
Council and is now heading to the Planning Panel for potential final approval.

It is incredibly disappointing Council has completely ignored the hundreds of submissions and letters 
against this development.

Clearly the needs of the developer are being catered for ahead of the needs of the community.

This development is completely undesirable which will have a negative and adverse effect on the 
streetscape as well as the amenity of Robertson Road.

Not only is the garage entrance on Robertson Road completely inappropriate but the design is 
unattractive.

Where is the community consultation by our representatives?

This completely inappropriate proposed development should not be approved.

Thank you.

Regards

Sophie Phillips
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